
Maine: 

 

The State of Maine inadvertently left out some license types that should be included regarding the 

emailing of licenses.  They are highlighted in bold below. 

 

In addition, the State of Maine no longer mails hard copies of licenses for the following license prefix 

types: 

ADR,ADN,AGR,AGN,AFR,AFN,CON,COR,CFR,CFN,ERN,ERR,EDR,EDN,MVR,MVN,NAV,PRN,PRR,SIN,SIR,SS

D,SSF,STR,STN 

 

The licenses are emailed one day following licensure and sent to the primary email address on record 

with the State of Maine.  If there is no email on file or the email is invalid, the license is then mailed. 

 


